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Buchanan Co Water Boil Advisory Lifted
The boil advisory for parts of Buchanan County public water supply, district one has been lifted as
of just after two Wednesday.

The communities of Halls, Winthrop, Sugar Lake and Bean Lake were placed under the advisory
Monday afternoon by the district one office in Rushville after damage occurred to a water main on
U-S 59 north of Halls during an excavation project.



